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FHSU OPEN HOUSE HOSTS ANNUAL JOHN HEINRICHS 

SCHOLARLY AND CREATIVE ACTIVITY DAYS APRIL 29-MAY 3 

3/27/24 

Fort Hays State University is hosting an open house on Wednesday, 

May 1. We invite you to walk around our campus and visit our 

buildings. As part of the Open House, you can also witness the annual 

John Heinrichs Scholarly and Creative Activity Days (SACAD). The 

University is happy to invite community members to campus to view 

the various projects completed by our students, staff, and faculty. 

 

     

FORT HAYS STATE UNIVERSITY LAUNCHES FAMILY PORTAL 

AND NEWSLETTER 

3/25/24 

Fort Hays State University announces the launch of its new Family 

Portal in partnership with CampusESP. This innovative platform 

aims to enhance parent involvement, foster communication, and 

empower families to actively support their students’ educational 

journey. 

 

FHSU KICKING OFF FORSYTH LIBRARY RENOVATIONS WITH A 

GROUNDBREAKING ON APRIL 2 

3/27/24 

Fort Hays State University will kick off Forsyth Library’s upcoming 

renovation project on Tuesday, April 2, with a ceremonial 

groundbreaking. The event will take place at 2:30 PM on the main 

level of Forsyth Library on FHSU’s campus.  

 

https://www.fhsu.edu/news/2024/03/fhsu-open-house-hosts-annual-john-heinrichs-scholarly-and-creative-activity-days-april-29-may-3
https://www.fhsu.edu/news/2024/03/fhsu-open-house-hosts-annual-john-heinrichs-scholarly-and-creative-activity-days-april-29-may-3
https://www.fhsu.edu/news/2024/03/fort-hays-state-university-launches-family-portal-and-newsletter#gsc.tab=0
https://www.fhsu.edu/news/2024/03/fort-hays-state-university-launches-family-portal-and-newsletter#gsc.tab=0
https://www.fhsu.edu/news/2024/03/fhsu-kicking-off-forsyth-library-renovations-with-a-groundbreaking-on-april-2
https://www.fhsu.edu/news/2024/03/fhsu-kicking-off-forsyth-library-renovations-with-a-groundbreaking-on-april-2


 

HIGH SCHOOL STUDENTS GAIN INSIGHT INTO MEDIA 

CAREERS AT FHSU OPEN HOUSE 

3/28/24 

Exploring options in degree concentrations and careers, 80 high 

school students from Hays High and Ellis High School interacted with 

faculty members, Tiger Media Network students, and admissions staff 

at an open house hosted by FHSU’s Department of Informatics March 

25.  

 

     President Tisa Mason 
 

 

 
 
PIONEERING PATHWAYS THROUGH VISIONARY APPROACHES 

3/28/24 

In January 2023, Fort Hays State University (FHSU), North Central 

Kansas Technical College (NCK Tech), and Northwest Kansas 

Technical College (Northwest Tech) announced a new affiliation 

initiative to address demographic and economic challenges in rural 

Kansas. 

 
 

Know of a good story for Heart of a Tiger? Email Tisa Mason, tamason@fhsu.edu 
 

Do you have good news to share? Use our Submit News form.  

To subscribe or unsubscribe to the Tiger Weekly newsletter, click here. 
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